WVEL Al B E

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE
WVFL PRE- AND POST- FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

The undersigned hereby certifies that station, WVFL, Fond du Lac, WI, licensed to VCY America, Inc.

broadcast:

A. The required pre-filing announcements concerning the upcoming filing of its license
renewal application, as set forth in the attached text, twice a month for two months at the following dates
and times:

Date Time
June 1, 2012 4:59pm
June 16, 2012 7:29am
July 1, 2012 1:28pm
July 16, 2012 10:28am
B. The required post-filing announcements, concerning the filing of its license renewal

application, as set forth in the attached text, twice a month for three months on the following dates and

times:

Date
August 1, 2012
August 16, 2012

September 1, 2012
September 16, 2012

October 1, 2012
October 16, 2012

Licensee:

Time

9:59pm
1:00pm
4:59pm
7:26am
4:59pm
9:29am

VCY America, Inc.
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PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT - WVFL

On June 18, 2007, WVFL was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve
the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2012. Our license will expire on December 1,
2012. We must file an application for license renewal with the FCC by August 1, 2012. When filed, a
copy of this application will be available for public inspection during our regular business hours. It
contains information concerning this station's performance during the last five years. Individuals who
wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether this station has
operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by November 1, 2012.
Further information concerning the Commission's broadcast license renewal process is available at VCY
America, 3434 West Kilbourn Avenue, Milwaukee, WI 53208 or may be obtained from the FCC,
Washington, DC 20554.

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT - WVFL

On June 18, 2007, WVFL was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve
the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2012. Our license will expire on December 1,
2012. We have filed an application for license renewal with the FCC. A copy of this application is
available for public inspection during our regular business hours. It contains information concerning
this station's performance during the last five years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts
relating to our renewal application and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should
file comments and petitions with the FCC by November 1, 2012. Further information concerning the
Commission's broadcast license renewal process is available at VCY America, 3434 West Kilbourn
Avenue, Milwaukee, WI 53208 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.



